
  14th March 2024 
Dear Camper 
 
We are extremely pleased that you will be joining us on the Coledale Camp from 22nd-24th March. We anticipate 
this weekend to be the highlight in our THIRST program in 2023. 
 

Meals: we will be providing a light dinner on the Friday night as the first meal and the last meal provided will be 
lunch on the Sunday. 
 

 THINGS TO BRING 
  

 - Tent (share with friends)  
 - sleeping bag and sleeping mat / air bed  
 - pillow 
 - swimming gear / body board 
 - old clothes (for mucking around) 
 - a warm jumper or jacket    
 - wet weather gear    
 - sun safe stuff (hat, cream, sunnies, etc) 
 - toiletries, towel     - shoes and thongs 
 - Opal card       - Bible & pen 
 - Plate / Bowl / Cup / Knife / Fork / Spoon - torch  
 

 THINGS TO LEAVE AT HOME 
 

 - cigarettes, vapes, lighters, matches, fireworks & the like 
 - alcohol, drugs 
 

TRANSPORT 
 

Campers will travel by train to and from Coledale. Please meet at the church at 5.45pm on Friday evening, 22nd 
March. Camp fee does not include train fare. You will need to use an Opal card. We will return to the church at 
2pm on Sunday 24th March. 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Campers requiring further information regarding the weekend should contact me on 0417 415 027. In case I 
cannot be contacted on my mobile during the weekend, the telephone number of the campsite is 4267 4302.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at camp. 

 
 
 
 

Cameron Hyslop 
YOUTH MINISTER 
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